
SOCIAL DISTANCING -  
OUR RESPONSIBILITIES

STAY SAFE, PROTECT OTHERS
PLEASE WEAR A FACE  

COVERING
As required by the Scottish Government it is now 
compulsory for customers to wear a face covering  

inside shops.

Please help protect each other and wear a face covering 
over your nose and mouth before entering our store.


